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DAVID HAY, Q.C. QUOTED IN HUB’S SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

Bike Lawyer, David Hay, Q.C., has an opinion on approaches the new government could take for increases in
auto insurance rates. Read more below. To learn more about HUB or to sign up for HUB’s newsletter and

receive cycling news and events in Metro Vancouver, click here.

There has been much talk in the news about how the new government may remedy the
increase in auto insurance rates. One of the options being presently touted is a cap on
"minor” soft-tissue injuries. However, any measure to cap compensation at some arbitrary
level is profoundly contrary to the interests of the cycling community and does nothing to
punish bad drivers who cause injuries and fatalities. Tell your government to remove bad
drivers not legal rightsi - David Hay, Q.C.
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